
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

Christmas Pantomime 
  
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 17th December we will be going on a whole school trip to watch a 
pantomime. Oh yes we will! Children will be taken by coach to Victoria Hall in Bolton 
to watch the 10am showing of Aladdin, children will have their lunch at school when 
we return.   
 
If children are on a school dinner they will be provided with sandwiches – please 
state their choice on ParentPay.  If you would rather provide your child with a 
packed lunch from home, please select this option on ParentPay. 
 
We ask that the children wear their school uniform on this trip. Children can bring a 
snack and a drink to have at the interval. Please ensure that all drinks and snacks are 
sent in a plastic bag and are disposable.  
 
The price of the trip is £13 per child. This includes travel and tickets. We ask that 
payments are made via Parent Pay by Friday 29th November.  
 
If there are any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Miss Gleeson  
Headteacher  
 

‘Living life to the full’ 


